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January 14, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 460 
RE: Mexican Customs Moving Database from Mexico City to Monterrey, NL 
 
 
 
Please be advised that Mexican Customs is moving their database for processing pedimentos from 
Mexico City to Monterrey, NL. Their system will be down from Saturday, January 17 at 1400 until Sunday, 
January 18 at 1700.   
 
The Union Pacific and all customs broker MUST DELIVER ALL PEDIMENTOS AND SEND THE 
MANIFEST TO MEXICAN CUSTOMS BEFORE FRIDAY, JANUARY 16 AT 2200.    
 
If any pedimento is missing or contains inaccurate data, the car will be cut out and will not be able to be 
processed until Monday, January 19.  There is NO manual process available during the time the system 
is down. Mexican Customs will have additional personnel on Monday to expedite the processing  backlog 
of documentation from the weekend. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this system outage causes. If you have any questions, 
please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Customer Care Representative. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
To see this notification posted online, please visit www.pacerstack.com/news 
 
Brenda Donato 
Pacer Stacktrain 
2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 
Concord, CA 94521 
925-887-1583 Direct 
 


